
2019 TERM 2: Week  2 – Monday 7th May 
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Term 2:  Important Dates 

MAY  Mobile Library Bus 

Thur 9 Duffy Theatre Show 

Thur 23 Mobile Library Bus 

Thur 23 Support Staff                                       
Annual Celebration Day 

Fri 31 School Photos 

JUN          Mon 3 Queens Birthday holiday 

Wed 5 Rippa Tournament [6th pp] 

Thur 6 Mobile Library Bus 

Thur 6 Home & School meeting 2pm 

Thur 13 Rm 3 –Matariki Light Show 

Fri 14 Y4,5,6 Cluster Quiz at Urenui                        

Fri 14 Life Education Bus 

Mon/Tue 17&18 Life Education Bus  

JUL           Thur 4  Mobile Library Bus 

Fri 5 Last Day of Term 2 

HUIRANGI  SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Dear Parents and Caregivers  

We have had an extremely positive start to term 2. Students have settled 

back into routines with ease and are making the most of the beautiful 

weather.  It is great to see so many students involved in sports teams, at 

school or clubs, and taking on new challenges such as the Room 3           

gardeners and Year 6’s training to become peer mediators.                                              

I would like to thank the following organisations for their generous                          

donations in recent weeks:-  Methanex for the donation of a ‘buddy bench’ 

and TSB Community Trust for the funds to enable us to resurface the court 

area. Projects such as the court resurfacing, sadly are not usually funded 

by the Ministry of Education and we, like many other schools, are always 

on the lookout for organisations who can help us out with funding.     

Kind Regards  

Tony Williams 

Principal    

 Notices:                                                                                     

Bus Review:  All available bus seats have now 

been filled, thank you for your prompt response.    

Netball -    Thanks to families who have paid this 

sub. All subs need to be paid before the second 

game please.   

Basketball: At the eleventh hour Waitara High 

School have saved us and offered to referee these 

games.  So we have a team, and their first game is 

tomorrow afternoon! The team will bring home a 

note today. 

School Swimming Pool  -  Thanks to the families 

who have returned their pool keys.  There are still a 

number of you holding keys  - please return them 

asap! 

 

 



 W’akako’a    Maia    Tika     Pono 

HUIRANGI SCHOOL                                                           

Start - 9am  [children are not to be dropped off before 8.30am]                                                                                         

Morning tea - 10.40 to 11am                                                                              

Lunch  - 12.30pm to 1.15pm                                                                       

End of Day  - 2.45pm bus leaves                                    

[children to be picked up by 3pm] 

PUBLIC HEALTH NURSE    

 Our Public Health Nurse  is Gillian Boyce.                                  

Gill can be contacted on                                                                    

7537790 extn 7076 or 0274064822  

Huirangi Home & School Executive   

  President: Adam Pearce  Ph 0274 745315                                                                                            

 Secretary:  Jo Alldridge   Ph 021 402538  

  Treasurer:  Nicola Jupp   Ph 0274 314113 

NEXT MEETING: Thur 6 June, 2pm                             

see you then!   

 

Notices cont… 

HOME & SCHOOL UPCOMING EVENTS…. 

BOUGHT LUNCH  -  Friday 24th May ...  

Hawaiian Pizza $3                                                                   

[Ham, Cheese, pineapple & pizza sauce]                                                                                              

Macaroni Cheese $3                                                                                                      

Hot Chocolate $2           Juicies $1                                                                                                  

We need pre-orders for catering purposes so an order form will come home 

next week for you to complete and return with the money on Wed 22nd 

 HUIRANGI MATHATHON   - full details coming home next week                               

 QUIZ NIGHT  Tuesday 25th June at the ‘Good Home ‘                                                       

Put this date on your calendar, get the team back together and prepare for a 

night of quiz fun 

 

 

2019 Duffy Books in Homes Sponsor     

School App  - Please ensure 

you are on our school app!  

This is how we can promptly 

keep in touch with                     

newsletters and                               

important alerts…  

Go to the App store on your 

Apple or Android device and 

search SchoolAppNZ to 

download. Then search 

Huirangi School to find                   

our app.              

Children's absences can be 

notified  easily through the 

app via the email option and 

should be done before 9am 

that day.                             

IMPORTANT 

A leave request for a              

holiday  during term time 

needs to be in writing, in 

advance, to the Principal - 

via a letter or email please. 

Huirangi School Board of Trustees’ Election     

Nominations are invited for the election of THREE parent representatives to 

the Board of Trustees. 

 

A nomination form and a notice calling for nominations will be posted to all 

eligible voters. 

You can nominate another person to stand as a candidate, or you can                  

nominate yourself. Both parts of the form must be signed. Additional                          

nomination forms can be obtained from the school office. 

 

Nominations close at noon on Friday 24th May 2019 and may be                               

accompanied by a signed candidate statement and photograph. 

 

The voting roll is open for inspection at the school and can be viewed during 

normal school hours. There will also be a list of candidates’ names, as they 

come to hand, for inspection at the school. 

 

Should the number of valid nominations received exceed the THREE                        

vacancies, a vote will be held. Voting papers will be posted out by Wednesday 

29th May, voting closes at noon on Friday 7th June. 

 

Lynne Williams 

Returning Officer 


